Public Notice
Notification Number: 953 ED dated 09/10/2014

It is hereby notified for all concerned who have already
applied for allotment of flats under HIG/MIG/LIG/IHE/SCP
housing schemes under Estate Directorate, Housing
Department, Government of West Bengal on and before 31st
December 2005 and are empanelled in the computerised
seniority list (but have not yet been allotted any such flats) and
still interested for it are requested to furnish fresh application
between 11AM to 2PM to the concerned office of the Estate
Manager, Estate Directorate at New Secretariat Building(9th
Floor, B Block) on any working day between the period from
13th October 2014 and 31st December 2014, otherwise their old
computerised serial number will be treated as cancelled.

Format of application form and related information will
be available at the Notice Board of concerned office and at the
website, “www.wbhousing.gov.in”.

No new application for allotment of flat will be received

during the period of renewal process.

By Order
Estate Manager, Estate Directorate
Housing Department
Government of West Bengal



